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LOVE OF R€ading
FounDaTion

Dear Parents,

I would like to personally invite you to join me in making a difference in the lives of the children at Mount Albion

by supporting us in the upcoming Indigo Adopt a School program.

We're thrilled to announce that our school has been adopted by Indigo Heritage Green From September 13 to
October 3, this store is going to fundraise on our behalf. We're also going to be raising funds to support our library
through an Adopt a School online fundraising page, which you can find by searching our school name at

loveofreading.org.

Our school is going to receive every dollar raised to support our library and a 30% discount off books when we shop

at Indigo, Chapters and Coles using program donations.

Please visit loveofreading.org from September 13 to October 3 to show your support for our library! | look forward

to surprising the staff and children at Mount Albion with all the new library books this year!

Sincerely,




